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Dear  Members 

 
RE: UPDATE ON THE NOTICE OF INTENTION TO GAZETTE ALL LICENSED SUPPLIES 
MANAGEMENT PRACTIONERS AS AT 30TH JUNE 2023-AS PER SUPPLIES 
PRACTITIONERS MANAGEMENT ACT 2007 AND REGISTRATION & LICENSING 
REGULATIONS 2015 
 

The Kenya Institute of Supplies Management (KISM) is established under Section 3(1) of the 

Supplies Practitioners Management Act, 2007 (the SPMA) to, amongst other functions, register, 

license all supplies practitioners in Kenya and to regulate their practice. This communication 

serves as an update to our earlier notice of intention to publish the Institutes third Kenya 

Gazette for all licensed Supplies Management Practitioners dated 5th June, 2022. 

The Institute appreciates the overwhelming response in supporting the Gazettement of licensed 

practitioners. From the provisional list sent out, amendments have been made based on the 

good feedback received and an additional renewals and fresh applications have been processed 

and updated by the Institute. 

An updated provisional list of all duly Licensed SCM Practitioners list is now posted on the 

Institute’s website for your scrutiny. Further a separate Full Membership Register other than 

the licensed practitioners register will also be uploaded on our website. 

We encourage all our members and supply chain practitioners to fully familiarize with the 

detailed requirements of the law, applicants seeking to be licensed are required to comply to 

the requirements as outlined in the KISM website or through https://kism.or.ke/downloads/ 

Please continue to raise any feedback and member concerns to the institute via email 

membership@kism.or.ke  by 31st July, 2023.The Institute will then announce the actual 

gazette publishing date by notice. 

The notice is for all Supplies Practitioners (including Supply Chain Management officers, 

Procurement officers, Managers, Procurement Directors, Warehousing/Stores officers, 

Logistics officers, Lecturers, SCM-Investigators and Consultants) in the Republic of Kenya. The 

gazette notice will include the list of all licensed practitioners by KISM as of 30th June 2023. 

We encourage all our members and supply chain practitioners to fully familiarize with the 

detailed requirements of the law, and to fully and urgently comply by registering or renewing 

their membership with KISM to avoid undue penalization. 

BY ORDER OF THE COUNCIL 

 

 

Nicholas Wafula 
Ag. Chief Executive Officer 
Kenya Institute of Supplies Management 
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